On Columbus Day, Monday, October 14, from 1 to 3 PM, Historical Commission Chairman
Barbara Goodhind will host the annual open house of the 1842 West Schoolhouse which sits at
the intersection of West Pelham and Leverett Roads. Guests will be able to see old text books,
wall maps and many other items found in our old school houses of that time. Ifit’s a cool day,
remember to dress warmly as there was no heat and electricity back then, and none has been
added since!




